
 

 

 

Beulah Infant and Nursery School 
Newsletter  

June 29th 2015 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We are moving into our final few weeks of 
the school year and there are still many 
things happening, so look out for reminder 
texts! 
I will be letting you know who your child’s 
teacher will be very soon and they will be 
spending an afternoon with him/her.  I look 
forward to seeing you in the coming weeks 
for Sports Day. 

 
 
Philippa Mason 

Head of School 

 
SPORTS DAY 
 
Please make sure that your 
child has their PE kit in 
school.  They will need 
shorts, t-shirt and a well 
fitted pair of plimsolls or 
trainers.   
 

Please note that if it rains, the sports days will be 
cancelled.  If this happens we will inform parents 
by text. 
 

 
ATTENDANCE 94.95% 
TARGET 96% 
IMPROVEMENT NEEDED 1.05% 
 
We have nearly reached our target but still not 
quite!  Maybe we can get there in the next three 
weeks!  Our final scooter assembly is happening on 
Monday!  Has your child been in school every day 

for the last four weeks? 

 
HOT WEATHER 
Please make sure that your 
child brings a hat to school for 
sunny days and sun cream has been put on every 
morning. It is very hot in the playground. 

 
SPONSORED BOUNCE 
The children enjoyed jumping on the Bouncy Castle 
last week.  Please remember to hand in your 
sponsor money as soon as you can and by Friday 
3rd July.  I will then let you know how much we 
have raised.  A big ‘thank you’ to all the parents 
that helped during the day. 

 

SALAD COMPETITION 
The ‘design your own salad’ competition was won 
by Lejla and Anastasja in Year 2.  Their salads will 
be made and served to the school this week. 

 

PEGASUS FUN DAY 
Saturday 11th July – 11 am – 2 pm 

You are all invited to come to the Fun Day which is 
held at Ecclesbourne School, Atlee Close, Thornton 
Heath.  It should be a great day, so do come along. 
 

JOHN FISHER CONCERT 
FAIRFIELD HALLS, THURSDAY 2nd JULY 

7 pm 
This will be a super event!  50 of our Year 2 
children are singing with children from other local 
schools and we also have 3 children singing solos!  
Why not come along and support this event? 
 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Sports Day – Reception   Monday 29/06/15 
  Year 1         Thursday 02/07/15 
  Year 2         Monday 06/07/15 
 
Indigo Class Assembly Friday 03/07/15 
 
Fun Day Saturday 11/07/15 
 
Reception Visit Ladyland Farm Monday 13/07/15 
 
Year 2 Leavers Assembly Tuesday 14/07/15 
 
Last day for children Thursday 16/07/15 
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